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April 24,2014

The Honorable Anthony Foxx
Secretary

Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Washington, DC 20590

RE: FY2014 TIGER Discretionary Grant
Lower Hill Redevelopment Infrastructure Project

Dear Secretary Foxx,

I am writing to express our support of the construction of a new urban street grid for the
Lower Hill Redevelopment Infrastructure Project, improvements to surrounding roads,
and the final design of a “cap” over Interstate 579 Crosstown Boulevard, and for the
request for funding that is being made by the Sports & Exhibition Authority of the City of
Pittsburgh and Allegheny.

Sincerely,

ﬁ_thur P—r
President




